
 

 

 
24th September 2018 
 

To: Parents of all Senior School Pupils 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Senior Harvest Festival – Change of Time 
 
Further to my previous letter regarding our Senior Harvest Festival, please note that there has been a change of time for the 
service. I can advise that the service will now begin at 2.30pm on Monday 1st October 2018 at St Andrew’s Church.  
 

All parents and friends of the school are invited to join us for the Harvest Festival Service and I look forward to seeing 
any parents and friends who are able to join us.  
 
Apologies for the change of time but unfortunately, this was unavoidable. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs D Griffiths 
Religious Studies Department 
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